
 
 

PEEL STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 774 
6720b Glen Erin Drive, Mississauga, Ontario 

 

 
NOTICE 

 

Upper Deck Snow Clearing 
 

Wednesday, February 1, 2023 
9:00am to 5:00pm 

 
Please be advised that on February 1st, 2023, the Corporations snow 
removal contractor will be on site to clear the upper parking level of snow 
and ice. Residents must remove their vehicles from the upper parking 
level by no later than 7:00am on February 1st, 2023. Vehicles that are 
not removed will be towed at the owners expense. 
 
Residents are permitted to use visitors parking spaces if available, as 
well as street parking. The corporation has advised parking enforcement 
not to ticket resident vehicles during this time.   
 

 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
TAG MANAGEMENT  
For and on behalf of your Board of Directors 
Peel Standard Condominium Corporation No. 774                     2023-01-30 


